September 13, 1968

Harvey E. Yates

112 N. lst Street

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

{ e

Re: Cedar Hills StateNo. 11,

New Mexico

Dear Mr. Yates:
On September 12, 1968, an inspection was made of the site of
the subject well. This inspection revealed that the well sign

was laying on the ground and that there was a small gas leak at
the well head.

Please have the sign erected and the gas leakage stopped
at the earliest possible time.

This well will be reinspected late next week and this work
must be completed.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist
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